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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Plans for old golf course
1 message

Suzanne Paullin <sypaullin5@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 31, 2019 at 8:36 AM
To: planning@edcgov.us

Unfortunately, | am unable to attend any of the open meetings
regarding the fate of the old golf course as | am my husband's full
time caregiver.

However, my husband and | want to strenuously object to the
development plans for the old golf course in El Dorado Hills. You
don't need us to enumerate all the reasons why this is not in the best
interests of our community as you have heard them all before and we
urge you to put the El Dorado Hills community ahead of the
development corporation.

Sincerely,

Suzanne and Art Paullin

337 Powers Drive

El Dorado Hills
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Fwd: Tired of you selling our quality of life
1 message

Debra Ercolini <debra.ercolini@edcgov.us>

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Tue, Dec 31, 2019 at 10:06 AM

To: Tiffany Schmid <tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us>, Jeanette Salmon <jeanette.salmon@edcgov.us>, Debra Ercolini
<debra.ercolini@edcgov.us>

fyi

Office of the Clerk of the Board

El Dorado County

330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

-=mmmmmee FOrwarded message ---------

From: Jennie Baggaley <jenniebaggaley@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Dec 31, 2019 at 9:38 AM

Subject: Tired of you selling our quality of life

To: <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>, <bosfour@edcgov.us>,
<bosfive@edcgov.us>, <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Cc: David Daniel <DDaniel@willdan.com>

There is public opposition to ALL of these projects, Dollar General, the Vineyards, Parker Golf Course, The other side of
EDH boulevard, Latrobe Road multi-family. WE DON'T WANT IT,

EDH was not designed for this suburban sprawl. It's already crowded. We don't want more people. Quit trying to become
a big city. Residents don't want to feel like they are in a city. That's why we live here!

Ignoring your residents voices is shameful.

Jennie Baggaley
916-230-3914
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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Vineyard project and old golf course and other feedback
1 message

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> Tue, Dec 31, 2019 at 2:01 PM
To: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Kind Regards,

Cindy Munt

Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado
Phone: (530) 621-5650

CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page

---—----—- Forwarded message ----=---~

From: brookes heil <baheil@yahoo.com>

Date: Tue, Dec 31, 2019 at 1:59 PM

Subject: Vineyard project and old goif course and other feedback

To: <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcgov.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>, <bosfour@edcgov.us>,
<bosfive@edcgov.us>, <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors

I have only lived here since 1997 but | call EDH home now. | remember playing golf at the course along EDH Blvd before
and after work some days. It was really impactful to my life. | was sad to see the course go. But what will be more
upsetting is to see our open space diminished further. | look at Blackstone with no green space on the roads and no open
space and it just looks like a virus is taking over the earth there.

We need to draw the line at the county border to develop responsibly with in the framework consistent with our
communities values. | do NOT want our community to end up looking like an extension of Folsom. If | wanted that | would
have bought in Folsom in the first place.

| like saying I'm from a rural county in the foothills of the Sierra Nevada mountains.

I do not want to see our five acre parcels near Malcolm Dixon chopped up to suit developers. | do Not want to see our
open space along the EDH corridor north of highway 50 on the east side of the road developed. | love the bowman and
the rocks. It's part of our community. Didn’t a nice fence get built there as part of someone’s Eagle Scout project?

I'm not particularly skewed towards “slow” growth. But | am in favor of rural responsible growth. Put in marble valley
finally. But make sure the boulevards are wide enough for trees in the middle. Make sure there are big parks and open
spaces. If you want high density housing put it around a commercial area to make a nice walking zone between houses
and shopping. Make sure that the vast majority of lots are at a minimum .5 acres with skewing the average to 1 acre and
have luxury 5 acre or more lots. Put in an appropriate interchange.

Those are my thoughts. | wish | could be there on the 14th but | will likely be watching my children. So | hope my email
stands in place of being there.

| hope this mail finds you all well on this New Year’s Eve. Happy New Years!

Regards

Brookes Blackburn

Current Marina Woods resident

(formerly Serrano & Marina Woods another time)

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AH1rexSbZN 1WiziPiuHflscuQwRIBfA- 8dlJ9ubPmPOUCckDHsLn/u/0?ik=c5aea7cbc3&view=nt&search=all&narmthid=t 112

19-1670 Public Comment
PC Rcvd 12-31-19



11212020 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: Vineyard project and old golf course and other feedback

Sent from my iPhone so forgive the typos please
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